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Notice of  Public Hearing- July 14, 2021 

 

The Village of Manchester Planning Commission is holding a 

Special Meeting and Public Hearing at which the Bennington 

County Regional Commission will provide an overview of the 

Village Center Land Use and Connectivity Study that will take 

place in 2021.  Public input and suggestions are welcome. 

 The Hearing will take place from 5:30 – 7:00 PM at the Hunter 

Seminar Room at Burr & Burton Academy.   

 

Parking for the event is available in the BBA Lower Lots and on 

Seminary Ave. and Prospect St. only. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

                Orland Campbell 

Acting Zoning Administrator 


